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Call to Order 
Dr. McClanahan called the meeting to order at 4 pm welcoming members and guests. 
 
Chair’s remarks 
Dr. McClanahan thanked everyone for their time and insights and then shared how she went 
about drafting the report.  She first took input from the committees to put together an 
assessment of the current conditions within the city trying to include key findings from each 
of the committees.  She then gathered the three common areas each committee discussed 
and the recommendations under each group.  She then put together the specific 
recommendations from each subcommittee.   
 
Discussion Topics: 

• Review of Draft Transition Report 
• Specific Recommendations from the Committee 

 
It was decided that the committee would go through the report by section and members 
would offer any suggestions.  The majority of the time was spent with the specific committee 
recommendations.   
 
The members all liked the draft report and had no specific changes.  They spent the majority 
of their time discussing the role of the committee and how things might function moving 
forward.  There was a discussion of the official name of the Mental Health and Substance 
Abuse committee and it was determined that “abuse” will be replaced with “misuse”.    
 
After committee review of the report and suggestions, there was consensus agreement from 
the committee with the draft.  Dr. McClanahan shared that she would go through this process 
with each committee and that she would share the final draft with everyone by the end of 
the month.  Members would be encouraged to provide any last-minute input before the final 
was submitted. 
 
There was a discussion of the plan for the committees after the transition.  That would be 
determined and Lynn or Dr. Joshi would be in contact. 
 
Comments from the Public 
None 
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